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Florida’s Warmest Welcome

MEMORANDUM #25-001

TO: Mark Berman, City Attorney
FROM: George Buenaventura, Facilities Maintenance Operations Director %g
DATE: July 11, 2024

SUBJECT: Request for Resolution - Florida Power & Light Company Easement Request

Facilities Maintenance is requesting a Resolution between the City of Pompano Beach and
Florida Power & Light for a 10 foot easement located at parcel no. 484235000010 (1190 N.E.
3rd Avenue Pompano Beach, Florida 33060). Approval from the City of Pompano Beach will
grant and give to Florida Power & Light Company, its affiliates, licensees, agents, successors,
and assigns ("FPL"), a non-exclusive easement forever for the construction, operation and
maintenance of overhead and underground electric utility facilities (including wires, poles,
guys, cables, conduits and appurtenant equipment) to be installed from time to time; with the
right to reconstruct, improve, add to, enlarge, change the voltage as well as the size of, and
remove such facilities or any of them within an easement.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this request please feel free to contact me at
(954)545-7019 or email:george.buenaventura@copbfl.com.





